
2022 brings some changes to the Norwalk Public Library!
 

Our Main Entrance on Mott Avenue has re-opened for your use.
Our rear entrance is now closed. You must still wear masks and
sign-in with our Security Guard. 

Library Hours stay the same for those of you who come into the
Library. 

Sidewalk Service has changed – Now provided Monday –
Saturday, 10:00am – 2:00pm. 

          Looking for a book or DVD? 
          Need something scanned, faxed, printed or copied? 
          Picking up material or information? 

Call (203) 899-2780, ext. 15106 and 15109 or email
information@norwalkpl.org and place your request with the
Reference Staff.  Let them know an approximate time you will be
arriving for pick-up.  Upon your arrival, please call and alert the
Circulation Desk, (203) 899-2780, ext. 15100.  Someone will come
out to assist you. 

Thank you for using the Norwalk Public Library. 
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Happy New Year!
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